
JIM NED SHAC 

MEETING MINUTES 

10/16/16 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: THOMAS BRYANT 

    VICKIE WHITTEN 

    SHASTA MCCLURE 

    MICHELLE BRYANT 

 

THIS IS THE FIRST MEETING OF THE NEW SHAC, FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2016-2017. 

MEMBERS ARE IN AGREEMENT THAT THOMAS BRYANT IS THE CHAIR OF THE 

COMMITTEE. CURRENT SCHOOL POLICIES WERE PRINTED AND REVIEWED BY 

EACH MEMBER, TO FAMILIARIZE OURSELVES WITH CURRENT SCHOOL POLICY. 

THE POLICIES REVIEWED WERE: STUDENT WELFARE WELLNESS AND HEALTH 

SERVICES-WELLNESS, PHYSICAL FITNESS ASSESSMENT, AND WELLNESS POLICY; 

BASIC INSTRUCTIONAL PROGRAM REQUIRED INSTRUCTION FOR ELEMENTARY, 

SECONDARY, AND ALL LEVELS. SHAC BYLAWS WERE ALSO REVIEWED. MEMBER 

RECRUITMENT ALSO ADDRESSED. MEMBER DISCUSSED THE ROLE OF SHAC, AND 

ITS REQUIREMENTS. COMMITTEE AGREED ONE AREA AT A TIME SHOULD BE 

FOCUSED ON FOR IDEAS AND POSSIBLE IMPLEMENTATION. IT WAS DISCUSSED 

THAT THERE IS SOME MONEY FOR THE SHAC, ALTHOUGH THE AMOUNT IS 

UNCLEAR. THE DOLLAR AMOUNT WILL BE CLARIFIED BY THE NEXT MEETING. 

MEETING ADJOURNED, WITH THE DATE OF THE NEXT MEETING TO BE 

DETERMINED.  


